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I support increased number of constructed wildlife crossings to reduce wildlife 

mortality and to  reduce hazards to motorists.  They are proven highly effective.  

Increased vehicle traffic, increased fragmentation and loss of habitat, and barriers to 

ready movement, have all made the likelihood of wildlife/vehicle accidents greater.  

So the need has increased.  More constructed wildlife crossings will reduce damage 

to vehicles and risk of injury to motorists.  Thank you.  


